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Coming Events
Tuesday January 15

Monthly Chapter Meeting at the Rock House.

Saturday January 26
Rendezvous 2002 at the Dillard House.

Saturday February 9
Planning meeting - 8:30 AM at the Dillard House.

Tuesday February 19
Monthly Chapter Meeting at the Rock House.

Tuesday March 19
Monthly Chapter Meeting at the Rock House.

Tuesday April 16
Monthly Chapter Meeting at the Rock House.

Tuesday May 21
Monthly Chapter Meeting -Cookout at RGNS.

Friday-Saturday April 26-27

Campout and work project on Hicks Branch.

Saturday June 8
Kids Fishing Day on Tallulah River.

Saturday July 13
Work Project on West Fork.

Saturday September 21

Work Project on Moccasin Creek.

Chapter meets the third Tuesday of each month
at the Rock House in Clayton. Fellowship at 6:30,
meeting at 7:00 PM.
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News from the

President......
Charlie Breithaupt

As we begin 2002, my second year as Chapter
President, there are several things I want to say.

* Thanks to so many for supporting The Rabun
Chapter. We all can support our organization by
attending the monthly meetings. We all know
when and where they are held... BE THERE!!

* Whenever possible we all must attend work
projects, and as a bonus, enjoy a campout.

* We need to get more folks interested in TU
and increase our numbers. Bring a friend to a
ating or a project.

1he new format for our meetings will be to
begin our social time at 6:30 PM, start the
“program” at 7 PM, then conduct business
afterwards. This way our guest presenters will
have a better venue for their message.

* Our regular meeting on January 15th is our last
one before The Rendezvous. We’ll make final
plans, and you can help our Rendezvous run even
better by attending that meeting.

* Also, please note the public meeting at The
Rabun County Courthouse on Thursday, January
24th at 7:30 PM to discuss a proposed delayed
harvest on a section of the Chattooga. We must

be there to be heard. %&\

Newsletter editor: Kathy Sparks

Chapter News

Christmas Party

The annual TU Christmas party was held on December 18th at the Dillard House. About 40
folks, members, families and guests gathered to enjoy an evening of fun, fellowship and
wonderful food. Pictures of this festive event were e-mailed to all those in our address book. If
you did not get the pictures - send your email address to Charlie: breithaupt@rabungap.org.
and you will receive all electronic messages.

TU AUTO TAGS with the NEW LOGO
Our chapter has a supply of these new auto tags. You can get yours at the next TU meeting or
at the Rendezvous. $10 each or buy two for $30, and get one free!!! What a deal!

Planning for 2002
All members are invited to attend a special meeting to plan the annual budget and the programs
for our monthly meetings.

WHEN: Saturday, February 9th
WHERE: Dillard House
TIME: 8:30 AM - Breakfast included

Fly Fish???

Public Meeting

The Georgia Department of Natural Resources, Wildlife Resources Division, will hold a public
meeting to receive comments on a proposal to manage a two-mile section of the Chattooga
River (near the Hwy 28 bridge) as a delayed harvest trout fishing stream. The meeting will
begin at 7:30 PM on Thursday, January 24th at the Rabun County Courthouse. All TU
members are encouraged to attend.
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